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What’s New at Hess? 

Charge Codes are now visible on Discrete Service and Discrete Material POs 
Your Discrete Service and Discrete Material Purchase Order Print-outs have been enhanced with charge code details 

What is changing? 
When you receive your Discrete Service and/or Discrete Material PO either via email or print, you will now see the charge 
code details for each PO line.  Having this data available to you will save you time in searching for your charge code details.  
Simply review each PO line and you will quickly find the data: 

 

Invoicing Tips 

As a reminder, please remember to always fill in the Service Date beginning and end dates.  Both dates are required and must 
match your supporting documentation to avoid a disputed invoice. 

 

 

Who to contact for eCommerce related questions: 
Email the Hess eCommerce team directly at:  eCommerceProject@hess.com 
Do you have eInvoice questions?  Visit the Hess Supplier Network site!      http://suppliers.hess.com/faq 
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